I am a landlord in Deschutes County and | urge you to vote NO on HB 2004-A.

If you think the rental situation in a Bend is bad now, just wait.

If you pass this bill, | will elevate my standards for approval to be more restrictive than they
currently are, and the expenses related to admission would double.

People will not be happy. You will be making a bad situation far worse.

Michael and Victoria Miller

Sent from my iPhone



